
Hello everyone, 

I hope you are all keeping safe and well. It has been really lovely to welcome some of the 
children back to nursery. They have settled back in incredibly well and are making us very 
proud.  

It is lovely to see so many of you around the village and I also enjoy receiving messages from 
your parents telling me all about your adventures and I look forward to seeing you all very 
soon. 

This week the children in the nursery have been busy and I thought you might like to have a go 
at some of the activities that we have been doing. 

 In literacy, we have listened to the story of Elmer the Elephant. You might like to listen 
to it by following this link. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vZlNp-8zOgk 

The children then used small squares of coloured tissue to decorate their very own 
Elmer. Can you make an Elmer the Elephant of your own? You could make it as colourful 
as you like. You might use paint, felt tip pens or make a collage. 

 In our numeracy session, we collected lots of objects to make a number line. You might 
collect 1 stone, 2 feathers, 3 leaves, 4 socks. I wonder what interesting objects you will 
use. 

 We also planted some cress seeds. First of all, we drew a face on a small pot. Next we 
placed some damp cotton wool in the pot and sprinkled the cress seeds on the top. 
Hopefully when it grows it will look like green hair! I wonder how long it will grow. 

 

I can’t wait to hear about your adventures at home from this week. You could ask your 
grown up to put pictures in your sharing book or write about your adventures for us to 
share when we are together again. 

 

Most important of all is that you are staying safe, healthy and having fun. I look forward 
to hearing about all your adventures. 

 

From Mrs Glenwright                      
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